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AH Committee

From: Maggie Coulombe <info@maggiecoulombe.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:27 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Lihau’ula Workforce Housing Project

 
Aloha Committee Members, 
I am writing to you in support of the Lihau'ula Project as we need workforce housing for the West 
Side. Our community deserves to have homes in beautiful Olowalu and enjoy what she has to offer! 
Please do not deny us the chance to buy a home and live in Olowalu! 
This is our time to be able to do this TOGETHER! 
We cannot let this opportunity go...  
We owe it to our residents and families of Maui... and for the future of our children... 
Mahalo for your Kokua... 
 
Maggie Coulombe Maui 
590-A Stable Road 
Paia Hawaii 96779 
Ph. 808-283-7414 
 
 
 
 
 
 


